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SUNDAY 10TH OCTOBER 2020   

MASSES FOR THE COMING WEEKS 
 

SAT 10TH OCT @ 7.30PM IN MULLAGH CHURCH 

THIS WILL AVAILABLE TO VIEW ONLINE  

WWW.KIBPARISH.IE VIEW OUR WEBCAM 
 

MASS TIMES FOR NEXT WEEK 
Tuesday to Friday mass will be available to view online at 

9.15am from Mullagh church 
 

Mass will be live on the Miltown Malbay Website 
On Saturday at 6pm  

Sunday 12.15pm 

www.miltownmalbayparish.ie View our webcam 
 

SAT 17TH OCT AT 7.30PM IN MULLAGH CHURCH 
THIS WILL AVAILABLE TO VIEW ONLINE  

WWW.KIBPARISH.IE VIEW WEBCAM 
 

Anniversary Masses 
We apologies that we are unable to have Anniversary 

Masses at this time.  When it is safe to do so, we will re

-schedule all anniversary masses. 
 

Legion Of Mary 
Every Tuesday evening at 7pm the Prayers of the Legion of 

Mary will be available to view on the webcam from 

Mullagh Church.  Www.kibparish.ie View our Webcam 

We would sincerely love for people to join in with these 

prayers by tuning in to www.kibparish.ie view our webcam. 

 

PARISH CONTRIBUTIONSPARISH CONTRIBUTIONSPARISH CONTRIBUTIONSPARISH CONTRIBUTIONS    
We need your Parish contributions at this time.  
You may leave your Parish Contribution in the 

Parish Office during the week.  We thank you for 
you support at this time. 

 

Mission Sunday Collection Mission Sunday Collection Mission Sunday Collection Mission Sunday Collection is next weekend 17th & 
18th October, you can use you envelope from your 
yearly supply or extra envelopes are in the church 

porches. 
 

The Parish Newsletter Parish Newsletter Parish Newsletter Parish Newsletter will be available in all 
Church and in the usual local outlets. 

 

The Harvest Mass Harvest Mass Harvest Mass Harvest Mass will take place on line next 
Saturday Evening. 

 

October—Marys Month– Month of the Rosary 

For the month of October the Rosary will be recited after 

9.15am Mass Tuesday to Friday and after 7.30pm Mass on 

Saturday evening.  A warm welcome to everybody who 

would like to join us. 

 

KILMURRY IBRICKANE PARISH OFFICE 

Will be open Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 

and Friday from 9.30am to 3.00pm. 

Miltown/Moy 
Defib No: 

065 7050199 

KIB Parish 

Defib No: 

065 7050123 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Eucharistic Adoration will move to the Sacristy of Mullagh 

Church from next Wednesday onwards.   

Social distancing rules will be adhered to. 

 
 

 

Prayer 
May Nations and Neighbours work together at this time. 

May fear be calmed and illness cured. 

May we know we are all one, connected in the web of life, 

through love,  

Held and Healed through Christ. 

Amen. 

(Martina Lehane Sheehan & Patrick Sheehan) 

We are available to help 

Fr. Donagh O Meara 087 2322140  

Rita O’Dwyer 086 3838500 
 

Kilmurry Ibrickane Gaa Club 

Whenever we needed your support you were there. 

Now it’s our turn to help. 

If anyone is looking for help to collect shopping , 

medicines, fuel, daily needs let us know and we are here to 

help 

Please contact any of our coordinators 

Martin Lynch, John Brew, Paul Shanahan  

Give them a call 

Martin Lynch (087) 922 9709 

Paul Shanahan 0873663739 

John Brew 086811 8957 
 

ReflectionReflectionReflectionReflection 
God’s Call 

God’s call comes to us in many ways 
And at many different levels. 

However, his call is not so much a voice 
As a tug at our hearts, which we feel 

At quiet and reflective moments in our lives. 
He is calling us to a deeper and more authentic life. 

He is calling us into intimacy with himself. 
He is calling us into community with others. 
And at death he will call us into eternal life. 
To accept means to admit our need. 

Jesus said, ‘Woe to you who are full now, 
For you will go hungry. 

But blessed are you who are hungry now, 
For you will be filled.’ 

A sense of something missing in our lives 
Is not a curse but a blessing. 

A spiritual hunger 
Is God’s way of inviting us to his banquet. 

     Do not lose heart - A message from Bishop Fintan 
Now that more restrictive measures are being put in 
place, we encourage people to persevere and not to 
lose heart. Faith and prayer, in the home and in 

church can be a huge support in difficult times. While 
we fully support the guidance of the public health 
authorities, we will continue to engage constructively 
in the coming days with the civil authorities to ensure 
that our people have continued access to the support 
of Mass and the Sacraments and essential spiritual 
nourishment for these challenging times. The 

communal celebration of Mass and the Sacraments – 
even with restricted numbers – is at the very heart of 
what it means for us to be a Christian community. 
These are not simply ‘gatherings’ of people, but 

profound expressions of who we are as a Church. For 
parishes, and individual Catholics, the loss of these 
spiritual supports can be a source of great anxiety, 
and fear, and can have a detrimental impact on their 

overall health and well-being. 
This year, the month of November, in which we 
traditionally remember the dead and pray for the 
bereaved, will be particularly poignant. We sense a 
huge yearning for consolation and hope in the heart of 
our people. We are especially mindful in 2020 of those 
grieving families, who, because of restrictions, have 
been unable to experience the customary spiritual and 
community supports which are so much part of our 
Irish tradition. On 1 November at 3.00pm the bishops 
and priests of Ireland will lead a short service of 
prayer to dedicate the month of November to 
‘Remembrance of the Dead and Prayer for the 

Bereaved’. We invite the whole country to unite in this 
moment which will be followed by parish liturgies 
throughout the month of November, reaching out as 
much as possible to those who cannot be physically 

present. 
The pandemic has also heightened our consciousness 
of suffering further afield. The pandemic is a global 
phenomenon. It has impacted most severely on people 

around the world who are already seriously 
disadvantaged in terms of poverty and lack of access 
to healthcare. Although we are faced with difficult 
challenges in our own lives and our own land, let us 
not forget the need for solidarity with all our brothers 
and sisters who are suffering throughout the world. 
The courage, compassion and generosity of Irish 
people during the pandemic – especially that of our 
health workers, carers, priests and others working in 
essential services – has been uplifting and inspiring. In 
this mission month of October, we appeal for your 
support for Trócaire, Saint Vincent de Paul Society, 
our missionaries and other charities who are reaching 
out to the poorest and most in need – both at home 
and in the furthest corners of the world. Let us not 
‘pass by on the other side’, but, in the example of 
Christ, open our hearts and reach out our hands in 

response to their great need.  
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Time Capsule 
A video of the “Time Capsule” buried in Mullagh in February 

2000 and taken up in February 2020 showing the contents is 

now available to view on Youtube “Mullagh Time Capsule” 

and the link is on the KIB Parish facebook page. 

Masses Times 
Morning & Weekend Masses will be available for people to view 

online in Kilmurry Ibrickane Parish and  

Miltown Malbay Parish.   

www.kibparish.ie and www.miltownmalbayparish.ie and they will 

also be recorded and can be viewed back. 
 

Weekday Mass times:  

Mullagh Church Tuesday to Friday at 9.15am. 
 

Miltown Church Tuesday to Friday at 10am 
 

Weekend Masses:  Miltown on Saturday at 6pm 

Mullagh Saturday at 7.30pm 

Miltown Sunday at 12.15pm 
There will be no 10am Mass in Moy Church and the Lay Led 

Liturgy in Coore & Quilty Churches have stopped for the 

moment. 
 

KIB SPORTS LOTTO 

Next weeks Jackpot 12/10/2020 €7,700 
Last Jackpot was €7,600 on 05/10/2020  

Numbers: 04, 10, 22, 26 

No jackpot winner—Lucky dip winners:   

€100 John Conway, Clohana$nna 

€20 winners: Jamie Wickham, Quilty. Caoimhe McMahon, 

Dromin. Colin & Aaron Considine, Clohaninchy. Ryan 

McMahon, Doologh. John Sexton, Ballymakea.  

New venue for lo3o is KIB Parish Hall.  Please support 

Kilmurry IB Sports lo3o on www.locallo3o.ie 

Lo3o Tickets are available to purchase in Beatrices Shop in 

Quilty, Pascahal O Dwyer Filling Sta$on, Lo3o Commi3ee 

members and The Parish Office, Mullagh. 

 

COVID-19 Support Line for Older People 
ALONE manage a national support line and additional 

supports for older people who have concerns or are facing 
difficulties relating to the outbreak of COVID-19 

(Coronavirus). Professional staff are available to answer 
queries and give advice and reassurance where necessary. 
The support line is open seven days a week, 8am - 8pm, by 

calling 0818 222 024. 
 

CE PROJECT: 3 x Vacancies on the CE Project in Mullagh 
Village for General Operatives. Usual eligibility criteria 

applies. Contact Intreo on 065-6869296.  
 

Kilmurry Ibrickane Parish Webcam 
We have received €1200 in donations for our webcam.  

Sincere thanks to all who have contributed.  Any further 

contributions would be welcome. 
 

MULLAGH SPORTSFIELD  
Mullagh Sportsfield has now reopened.  Field area remains out 

of bounds for the present.  Please refrain from going on the 

surface while the reseed re-establishes itself.  Sincere thanks to 

Brian Carey and team for the tremendous effort to complete it 

satisfactory despite the challenging weather they encountered.  

We would like to welcome people back to enjoy this 

wonderful facility in our Community and would appreciate 

any support toward the upkeep. 
 

There has been an ongoing issue in Mullagh Sportsfield and 

around the grounds of Mullagh Church with people not 

cleaning up after their dogs and dogs being let off their leads.  

While dogs are presently welcome Sportsfield and around the 

Church grounds, dogs must be kept on a lead and in the 

interest of health and safety of everybody its essential you 

must clean up after you dog.    


